

An ISO 45001: 2018 Certified Institution

## **NOTICE**

Dear Parents,

Physical mode of education, along with online classes, resumed for Classes I to V in the months of February / March, following the Government's directive. It was a relief for all as it provided the opportunity to bridge the gap that had quite naturally been created in the period of the pandemic. It was sheer pleasure to see the eager and excited faces of our dear children, who were more than elated to be back to their second homes.

The year 2021-22 has been gratifying and fruitful for all of us. We take this opportunity to extend our heartfelt gratitude to you for playing a crucial role in facilitating learning for your children, hand in hand with the teachers, in the newnormative educational environment. In spite of the innumerable obstacles, we have all been able to adapt ourselves quite well to the digital platform of teaching-learning. Parents have had an enhanced responsibility in this new set-up, becoming more involved than before in their wards' learning. The long months of disruption gave both teachers and parents the opportunity to appreciate the importance of a strong home-school partnership, built on trust.

As we approach the end of this session, kindly note the following details.

◆ The last working day for all classes for the session 2021-2022 is as follows:

Nursery I & II	March 11,2022
Transition	March 10, 2022
Classes I to III	March 11,2022
Classes IV & V	March 17,2022

- ◆ The Report Cards of Nursery to Class III will be uploaded on the School App on March 17, 2022 and those of Classes IV and V on March 25, 2022.
- ◆ Notices related to purchase of uniform and books for the next academic year will follow soon.

- ◆ You may kindly place order for the books for the new session as soon as you receive information regarding the same.
- ◆ It is important that fees for the current academic session is cleared by March 15, 2022. Please contact the School office in case your fee in still lying unpaid.
- ◆ The new session for all classes will begin on April 4, 2022. The details will be shared later.

We wish the children all the best for the upcoming session. We hope we can continue with the physical classes, in addition to the online ones. Looking forward to your continued support.

Thank you.

Principal

03.03.2022